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Full Text: 
OLDWICK, N.J., May 6 /PRNewswire/ -- Effective immediately, A.M. Best Company has assigned an initial letter rating of
"A+" (Superior) to Saint Louis Reinsurance Company, St. Louis. This rating action follows a very successful initial
public offering by the company's parent, Reinsurance Group of America (RGA), on May 4, 1993. The 5.775 million new common
stock shares (approximately 35 percent of outstanding shares), which were sold by RGA for $26 per share, raised in excess
of $150 million of new capital. General American Life Insurance Company, which previously held all of the company's
outstanding shares, will continue to own 65 percent of RGA's common equity. However, the underwriters have the option to
purchase an additional 866,250 shares to cover overallotments. If exercised in full, total new capital will exceed $172
million with General American Life retaining approximately 62 percent of RGA. RGA was formed in late December 1992 by
General American Life Insurance Company to serve as the holding company through which the U.S. and Canadian life and
accident and health reinsurance division of the parent company were transferred. In connection with this realignment, all
of the insurance business of General American Life's reinsurance division was transferred as part of a reinsurance
agreement to Saint Louis Re, which principally served as a reinsurer of business originated by General American Life.
Saint Louis Re also was contributed to RGA as part of the corporate realignment. The proceeds of the IPO will be used to
purchase 50 percent of the outstanding shares of stock from a minority shareholder in Saint Louis Reinsurance Management
Company, as a contribution to St. Louis Re for capital strengthening and general corporate purposes. Saint Louis Re's
"A+" (Superior) Best's Rating is based on General American Life's strong presence in the life reinsurance market, the
favorable earnings generated by its reinsurance division and the high- quality balance sheet and excellent capitalization
which will be maintained by the company as a stand-alone operation. Best's rating assignment also acknowledges the
increased financial flexibility that will be available to RGA as a publicly traded organization, and the operating and
administrative support that will be provided through agreements with General American Life. The earnings of General
American Life's reinsurance division have been very favorable relative to other life reinsurers. A.M. Best believes that
the unit's focus on developing and sustaining long-term relationships with clients and its efficient operations and
administrative expertise will continue to provide Saint Louis Re with strong performance in the future as a stand-alone
entity. It is anticipated that the company will retain a prominent position in its target market, where it maintains
stable relationships with many of the 100 largest life/health insurers in the U.S. who are its clients. As of Dec. 31,
1992, RGA had over $565.8 million in invested assets, with approximately 31 percent backed by either the U.S. and
Canadian governments and provinces or mortgage-backed securities. In 1992, the company earned approximately $25.8 million
on a pro-forma GAAP basis. -0- 5/6/93 /CONTACT: Larry G. Mayewski of A.M. Best Company, 908-439-2200, ext. 5643, or
Michael L. Albanese, ext. 5645/
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